
SOUTH FORK WATER BOARD
BYPASS AND REPAIR OF FINISHED WATER TRANSMISSION MAIN
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NOTICE OF NIGHTTIME CONSTRUCTION AND NOISE
Dear Neighbor, 

As you were recently notified, the South Fork Water Board is constructing a new 42-inch 
transmission main within Cleveland Street between Hunter Avenue and Hiram Avenue. The project 
is approaching an important stage when the contractor will be making the final connection to the 
existing 30-inch transmission main at the intersection of Cleveland Street and Hiram Avenue. 

Due to the sensitive nature of this work, construction of this connection will require nighttime work. 
Work associated with this connection is scheduled to begin during the evening of Wednesday, 
November 14th and may extend until Friday, November 16th. The contractor, Emery and Sons, will make special efforts to reduce impacts, but 
nighttime construction often includes bright lights, vibration, and noise from vehicle engines, generators, and truck back-up alarms.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as the South Fork Water Board, the City of Oregon City, and the contractor work to complete 
these construction activities as quickly as possible while minimizing the associated noise and water service disruptions.

Questions about the 
Cleveland Street 
Pipeline Project?

Contact the South Fork Water Board 
at 503.657.6581 or johnc@sfwb.org

Visit www.sfwb.org for updates
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SOUTH FORK WATER BOARD ASKS FOR RESTRICTED WATER USE NOV. 14-16

SFWB, the water provider for the City of Oregon City, and portions of the Clackamas River Water District, is asking customers to restrict 
outdoor irrigation. Agencies are discouraging all nonessential uses of domestic water, including recreation, residential car washing, 
remodeling, reconstruction, and cleaning uses, unless absolutely necessary for public health or safety. 

All agencies appreciate the support and cooperation of the community as SFWB repairs a low volume, low pressure leak in a primary 
transmission pipeline and also connects a newly constructed 42-inch primary transmission pipeline. 

Reducing the amount of water each household uses November 14 – 16 will help keep reservoirs full during the project. This request is out of 
an abundance of caution for this project.

SFWB Water 
Treatment Plant

Holcomb Blvd
Cleveland St

Hir
am

 Av
e

Hu
nte

r A
ve

Location of Nighttime Work

RESTRICTED WATER USE AND NIGHTTIME 
CONSTRUCTION TIME FRAME
Wednesday, November 14 through  

Friday, November 16



CLACKAMAS RIVER WATER
503.722.9220

OREGON CITY
503.657.8151

WEST LINN
503.656.4262

For questions about your water service, please contact your local water department:


Questions about 
your water 

service?

Project Location


